

April 29, 2001

Darren Murphy, RN 101 Rural Avenue Nashville, TN 37209

Dear Mr. Murphy: .

Thank you for speaking on "Sharing KSPAN Strengths Through Recruitment" at the KSPAN State Conference. Participant evaluations indicated the information and presentation were excellent. Several nurses express their interest of having you come to our Fall Conference because all nurses should hear what you have to say.

We appreciate your gift of time and expertise in support of KSPAN.

Sincerely,

Donna Thompson, RN, CPAN

onna Thompson

KSPAN President